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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 4:07 PM


To: Brown, Howard; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Yip, Garwin; Barbara Byrne -

NOAA F... (Google Drive)


Cc: Alston, Naseem; Susan_Boring@fws.gov


Subject: ROC - Environmental Baseline Chapter


Here's the chapter. Most of the comment boxes are related to keeping the literature

cited straight. There are two small placeholder spots, but other than that, it's complete.


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



